
I spend my summers in Cow Head, in Gros Morne, and am very concerned about the possibility of 

hydraulic fracturing along the western coast of Newfoundland. Given the findings of the Health 

Professionals of New York in their recent comprehensive study (attached), I ask you to recommend to 

Minister Derrick Dalley that the province ban hydraulic fracturing until it is proven safe. Please add this 

report to the list of “Documents Under Consideration by the Panel:” 


